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Proud to be part of

Dear Families, 

What a wonderful and busy week it has been at school!

The children had a fantastic time at the Summer Party on the field on Wednesday. Thank you to all
our parents and carers for your support - we are delighted to share that we raised £230 for school
funds. This will go towards purchasing new play equipment for our children to enjoy.

On Thursday, we welcomed our external visitor for a Talk Audit. We received so much positive
feedback about the children’s confidence, articulatio, and the positive social interactions on display.
It was a real celebration of how well our pupils communicate and support one another. Thank you
Mrs Beresford, for leading on this. 

Sports Day was also a huge success - thank you to everyone who was able to attend. The children
thoroughly enjoyed the event and showed our three school rules of being Ready, Respectful and Safe
throughout the day. A big thank you to Mrs Meho, Mr Campbell and Mr Hills for their brilliant
organisation and leadership of the event.

Next week, we’re celebrating our Year 6 Leavers Disco.  We can’t wait to see the children dressed up
and enjoying this special occasion. Thank you to the school team for all the planning and
preparation that has gone into making this event memorable. 

Looking ahead to next week, there’s more excitement to com. On Monday, we will be holding our Big
Reveal Day, where children find our who their new teacher will be for the next academic year. Parents
and carers will also receive this information via email on Monday afternoon. 

Then on Friday morning, children will take part in their Transition Morning, spending time with their
new teacher in their new classroom. To support with this, we kindly ask that parents and carers drop
off their child at the new classroom or area. Staff will be available on the playground to help guide
you. 

  
Thank you, as always, for your continued support.

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Ferla and the PWP Team. 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Peareswood-Primary-School/100057422981280/
https://www.instagram.com/peareswood_primary/
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Green=met the minimum attendance rate

ATTENDANCE

Nursery AM- 95.4%
Poplar- 94.3%
Bay- 93.4%
Box- 89.6%
Ash- 93.6%
Palm- 96.3%
Holly- 89%
Eucalyptus- 90.3%

Nursery PM- 70%
Lime- 97.5%
H/Chestnut- 95.8%
Bamboo- 97.2%
Cypress- 89.9%
Acacia- 95.3%
Myrtle- 95.9%
Willow - 94.8%

Current Attendance- 93.6% 

Parents please remind your children about the use of
social media. There are strict restrictions on social media.
Please make sure you are checking your children’s phone

regularly.Under 13

13 +

16 +

17 +

Upcoming Events

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

1st 2nd 3rd 4th

ELSIE

Year 1 early
morning phonics

Year 1 early
morning phonics

Reception early
morning phonics

30th
Year 1 early

morning phonics
Reception early
morning phonics

Year 5 early
morning revision

Year 5 early
morning revision

Year 5 early
morning revision

Year 5 early
morning revision

Year 5 early
morning revision

Elsie wants to say a massive thank you to all the
parents and children for all the wonderful gifts

for her birthday! 

Please be aware of age
guidelines and of chat rooms,
and if your children have the
facility to talk together whilst
playing online, facilitate them

doing this in a space where
you are present and can hear

the conversation.

Pupils finding out
new class
teacher

Nursery Teddy
Bear’s Picnic

Transition Day
Year 6 Leavers

Disco
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Class
Peareswood
Champion

Lime

Nursery AM/PM

Poplar

H/Chestnut

Bay

Bamboo

Box

Cypress

Ash

Acacia

Palm

Holly

Myrtle

Willow

Eucalyptus

Isla-Mae/Juliana

Favour

Rosie-Mae

Freddie

Jomiloju

Amylia

Dennis F

Damilola

Archie

Avery

Ellie

Ella

TeddyShanaya

Harry

Edosa

SCHOOL VALUES

Pride   Creativity   Kindness   Ambition   Collaboration

The value this term is Creativity.

Ready

Respectful

We are...

Safe

Congratulations!
We hope you enjoyed your well

deserved
Ice Pole!

EYFS-  The children in Reception have been creatively coming up with their own versions of Little
Red Riding Hood. They have been looking at what she would see on her journey.

KS1- Year 2 have been holding group discussions and have been using assigned roles in each group
to help them share the information.

KS2- Year 4 have been learning about using speech in writing and how to use inverted commas.
They are creatively looking at their writing and how to incorporate speech in their story.

http://surl.li/trnajs

